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Official Sponsors of John Thomson’s Away Kit 

2001/2002 Season. 

DISCLAIMER.
Whilst this Newsletter is the Newsletter of the South West & M5 Branch of the Nottingham Forest Supporters Club, it should be clearly understood that the contents do not necessarily reflect the views of Nottingham Forest Football Club, Nottingham Forest Supporters Club, Branch Members or

The Editor and should not therefore be interpreted as such.

SEC’S SPOT!
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I must hold my hand up in an apology but a big thank you to all of you who rang me to tell me that Wednesday 25th of April is actually Wednesday 24th of April (doh) and that Forest beat Rotherham 2-1 and not 2-0 (double doh!). Aha so my little errors did work to prove that you do actually read the newsletters then!  

As you can see the front cover proudly displays the flag of St George as this month’s main event is St George’s Day on Tuesday 23rd of April (incidentally the same day as our next Branch Meeting and Quiz Night - See Page 3). 
As there are only a couple of weeks to run until the end of the season it is now time to start thinking about suggestions for ‘out of season’ activities for the branch and its members and also for the coming season. A few suggestions put forward can be found on Page 4.
Richards Tricky Ten is this issue on Page 14 and this month the questions are about ‘final matches of the league season over the years’. Remember “You have got to be in to win!”
Thank you to those who entered or donated for the chance to win a prize in Issue Eight. The winner will be drawn on the transport to the Crewe game and published in Issue Ten.  

Due to the season finishing this month and to allow me to have a ‘break’ from the Keyboard, Issue Ten of the newsletter will go bi-monthly and will be produced and ready for distribution during the first couple of weeks in June. Issue Eleven will be produced and published near the end of July. 

If there are any important issues between now and June I shall publish and forward a ‘Newsletter Supplement’ to all branch members. 

I hear that the ‘R’ word was forbidden in any shape or form within the Forest ranks and the win at Sheffield Wednesday finally put the ‘R’ word ‘to bed’. Oh such a shame that the Foxes didn’t ban the word and obviously looking at the current league table that D**by also have allowed their players to use this word! Next season however looks like an intriguing one especially as we could have possibly a record number of local Midland d**bies to watch and a quick glance through the league tables show it could be as many as seven! 

Finally remember if you would like to put forward any comments, place something in a future issue of the Newsletter or just have any feedback at all, be it good or bad then please let me know! 
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